
TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JUNE 25, 2017 

 
MONDAY, June 26, 2017  
7:00 AM       Ann Becker, r/o John & Kathy Vieira 
8:45 AM       Ethel Renner, r/o DaSilva Family 
 

TUESDAY, June 27, 2017 
7:00 AM        John Daly, r/o M/M Francis McMahon 
8:45 AM        Virginia Hutson, r/o David & Courtney Michnewicz  
  & Family 
 

WEDNESDAY, June 28, 2017  
7:00 AM  Joao Carlos Oliveira, r/o Jose & Elena Alves 
8:45 AM  Jim Kenny, r/o Joanne Streck 
 

THURSDAY, June 29, 2017   
7:00 AM         Rolando Resuma, r/o Vendiola Family 
8:45 AM           Mary Nelson, r/o M/M Connie OôDonnell 
 

FRIDAY, June 30, 2017  
7:00 AM Terry Lenahan, r/o June Vaganek 
8:45 AM          Loretta Mack, r/o Sister Mary Lou 
 

SATURDAY, July 1, 2017   
8:00 AM  Joseph Fellanto, r/o Joann & Sal Fellanto 
5:00 PM  Bridget McDonald, r/o Kerry & Alyssa Seiz 
7:00 PM  Eddie, Jay, Sal & Bobby, r/o Their Moms 
 

SUNDAY, July 2, 2017 
7:00 AM  Andy McClellan, r/o Bacsik Family 
9:00 AM  Purgatorial Society 
10:45 AM  Living and Deceased Members of our parish 
12:15 PM  Teresa Mortensen, r/o Renata 
 

Remember and pray for the sick of the parish, those who are 
hospitalized, and their caregivers: Walter Schawiak, Maria 
Puerschner, Johnny Marques, Kelly Bayer, Kathleen DeFabio, Dolores 
Robinson, Bob Galinski, Gina Metts, Joseph P. McCann, Jeff 
Robinson, Gloree Parker, Alex Perialis, Vincent DellôAquila, Olivia 
Pullen, Jane Cordi, Andrew Rodriguez, Rose Thompson, Hailey 
Noble, Annie Panaccione, Hugh McCague, Salvatore Aloe, Michelle 
Valian, Josh Estenes, Nicholas, Jacqueline McDonough, Mary 
Bowkley, Baby Matteo, Danny Sheldon, John Mihalko, Artie Palumbo, 
Eileen Reilly, Baby Lucas DeCarlo, Bethany Ciccarelli, and please 
remember our service men and women in your prayers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Let us pray for our recently departed brothers and sisters,  
Irene Endler                                   especially: and reward them a place 
in heaven and eternal rest.  
 

   2018 MASS BOOK NOW OPEN 

 

The Bread and Wine have been  
            offered in loving memory of  

Jim Kenny  
f rom SJV Prayer Group 

 
 

The Sanctuary Light Has Been 
donated in loving memory of  

Marisa Tufaro  
                 from Patty Ellerman  

 

JUNE 18/19TH OFFERTORY: 
      Collection:        $14,649.25 
On-Line Giving:        $1,225.00 

Expenses and Bills: ($26,835.13) 
Balance:                   ($10,960.88) 

  

Next Baptismal class will be July 18th 2017.  Please 
call the Rectory to register. 

 

e welcome our littlest members  born to new 
life ó Baptized in water and the Holy Spiritó 

June 17 & 18, 2017 
CHRISTOPHER JOHN MCCLAY  

Child of Scott and Jacqueline Parisi McClay 
THOMAS JOSEPH MEDINI  

Child of Rodolfo and Jennifer Huggan Medini  
 

Summer Envelopes 
We sincerely thank our parishioners 

who mail or deliver your weekly 

envelopes to the parish office while 

you are out-of-town on vacations this 

summer.  As many of you understand, 

our parish expenses and obligations do 

not take a vacation when you do, so it 

is very helpful to be able to rely on 

your continued support even when you 

cannot personally attend Mass here. 

 

 

SUMMER SPLASH 50/50 RAFFLE 
Donôt forget to return your filled 

out stubs and payment to the 

Rectory.  Last yearôs winner went 

home with $22,615.00. This year it 

could be YOU!!  

We have collected $21,985 . so far 

this year.  
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St. Isidoreôs (Secret) Garden 
(located between the convent & playing fields) 

 

There are 32 4x8’ beds containing zucchini, green 
beans, eggplant, peppers (hot and sweet), 
cucumbers and LOTS of tomatoes.    
 

All produce is distributed to local food pantries twice 
a week. 
 

We need HELPERS – for watering, weeding and 
harvesting. 
 

Interested? Email: c.glow13@gmail.com or call/text 
973-349-4626 
 
 

 
 
 

 

SJV SENIORS WILDWOOD TRIP 

MONTEGO BAY RESORT (on the ocean) 

5 days – 4 nights 

       September 10 - 14, 2017 
 

4 nights deluxe accommodations, 4 full breakfasts, 4 

dinners, 3 nights of entertainment, visit to Victorian Cape 

May, boat ride with dolphin watch, stop on the way home 

at Delicious Orchards followed by lunch at the              

Colts Neck Inn.  Tour price is $520. Deposit of $100. is 

due by July 31. 

 

Call Connie O’Donnell at 732-388-6543 to reserve your spot 

on the trip. 

 

 

ñEveryone who acknowledges me before others I 

will acknowledge before my heavenly Father.ò 

MATTHEW 10:32 
Do you share your Catholic faith with others? Do you 

defend your Catholic faith or do you remain silent when the 

situation arises? Do you pray in public before meals? Pray 

for the strength and courage to be a joyful witness of our 

Catholic faith when the opportunity presents itself. 

 

 
St. John Vianney School News 

If you plan to pay your tuition in full, payment is due 
by July 1.  If you will be using the installment plan, 
payment will begin in August.  If you did not receive 
a contract or have any questions, please call the 
rectory at 732-574-0150. 

 
The school office is open from 8 AM to 12 noon, 
Monday through Friday, from now through August 

 
If you would like to register your child to attend St. 
John Vianney School for next year or would like to 
make arrangements for a tour of the school, please 
call the school office at 732-388-1662. 
  
Remember to purchase your Scrip over the summer 
months.  It is available at the rectory during their 
normal business hours. Scrip will also be sold at the 
rectory on Thursdays until 7 PM beginning in July. 
The rectory will be closed on Fridays during July and 
August.  The Scrip program is such an easy and 
important fundraiser for the school.  Everyone needs 
to buy groceries and gas for their cars--just stop by 
the rectory first and pick up some Scrip.  It also 
makes great gifts!  We thank everyone for their 
support! 
  
We wish all of our students and their families a safe 
and happy summer!  We look forward to seeing 
everyone at the Parish Carnival the week of July 11-
15!   
  

Pre-School News 
  

We still have a few openings for the 2017-2018 
school year.  Please call the office at 732-388-1662 
for more information. 
  
Have a great summer! 

 

 
 

 

mailto:c.glow13@gmail.com
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Administrative Assistant, Piscataway, NJ - 
Office of Worship: 

The position assists the director in preparing diocesan liturgical 
celebrations which includes scheduling of Masters of 
Ceremonies, Ministers of the Liturgy and various other 
preparation tasks. The position also assists the director in 
supporting pastors in their responsibility for promoting vibrant 
liturgical celebrations in their parish. 
 
The ideal candidate will: 
Å Be a practicing Roman Catholic who upholds the teaching and 
traditions of the Catholic Church and who possesses a sound 
working knowledge of the Catholic faith and customs 
Å Possesses an Associate's degree (A.A.) or equivalent from 
two-year college or technical school; or three to five years 
related experience and/or training; or equivalent combination of 
education and experience 
Å Must have excellent communication skills 
Å Outstanding organizational skills 
Å Be proficient in Microsoft Word, Excel, Outlook and Access 
Å Bilingual oral and written communication in Spanish is a plus, 
but not necessary. 
Detailed responsibilities are available upon request. Interested 
candidates should submit cover letter and resume to 
HR@diometuchen.org. 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 
While youth ministry meetings are over for the 
summer, we are building a roster of volunteers who 
wish to serve in the soda trailer at the fair. The fair 
begins Tuesday July 11th and goes 
through Saturday night July 15th. We are looking for 
three people per shift, and there are two shifts per 
night. The first is 5:45pm-8:30pm the second shift 
is 8:30pm to 11:00pm. Shifts are filling up, and you 
can e-mail me with your desired shifts, (nothing is 
guaranteed until I finalize the schedule) and I will get 
back to you. Finally let me thank you for an amazing 
year in youth ministry.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul  
Every month going forward, we would like to add food 
items that are in short supply by the St. James Food 
Pantry. For the month of June  we would like to request: 
 

Pancake mix and syrup , Coffee, Tea  
Rice, Pudding, Cake Mix  
Peanut butter  and jelly  
 

Thank you, in advance for your support.  
 

 

A FRESH PERSPECTIVE ON THE SUNDAY 
READINGS HIS WORD TODAY  

by Rev. William J. Reilly 

“But the gift is not like the transgression. For if by 
the transgression of the one, many died, how much 
more did the grace of God and the gracious gift of 
the one man Jesus Christ overflow for the many.”… 
“For to you I have entrusted my cause. Sing to the 
Lord, praise the Lord for he has rescued the life of 
the poor.” 

We receive many gifts, and in our own day use the 
word ‘regift’ to pass on to someone else a gift we 
have received because we do not need it or like it. 
Some of our greatest gifts we take for granted. 
Consider for a moment the gift of life, of health, of 
family, of friends. All are important and treasured 
and are not for giving away.    

St. Paul told the Romans of the gift of Jesus, 
rescuing us with the gift of grace which overflows, 
the gift of life in abundance. Remember the floods 
which hit the rivers in California and Texas last 
winter. Remember the devastation of hurricane 
Matthew in Haiti last fall. The overflow was 
devastating. The grace of God, offering us the 
abundant life, has been poured out into our hearts. 
He sends and we receive, but like any gift we have 
to reach out, open our hands and hearts to receive 
it. Yes, Lord, to you I have entrusted my cause. 
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PRO LIFE 

There will be no more meetings until September. Maternity donations can be dropped in the crib in the  foyer of the 
church. Both new (especially diapers size 3 to 6) and gently used items are accepted. Please continue to remember the 
children and families who are helped with your donations. If you have larger items, please call Carolyn at 732-381-0499 to 
arrange for pickup. Thank you for your continued generosity.  
 

Are you suffering after an Abortion? Help is available! If you or someone you know is suffering after an abortion, 
confidential, non -judgmental help is available! Experience Godõs merciful love and begin the journey of healing:  
 

Call Project Rachel's local toll-free helpline number: 877 -877-4300. or visit HopeAfterAbortion.org.  
Spanish-speakers may visit EsperanzaPosaborto.org. Or call Sisters of Life at 866-575-0075 or 

email: hopeandhealing@sistersoflife.org 
 

Pilgrimages to: 
Italy Nov 6 -16, 2017 

Venice, Pisa, Florence, Assisi and Rome 
$3079  from Newark 

 

Holy Land and Jordan (12 days) 
Feb. 26 - March 9, 2018 
$3390.00  from Newark 
Contact for brochure: 
Fr. David Kosmoski 

St. Andrew Church 244 Avenel Street Avenel,  NJ  07001 
732  634-4355 

or visit:  www.standrewparish.com  
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.standrewparish.com/
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Attention:  All Parishioners  

Workers Needed  

St. John Vianney Fair  

July 11  ̧15, 2017 

Volunteer Form  

 
 

We are in need of volunteers  

to make our FAIR a success.  
 

Please fill out the form below and drop off at the rectory or in the collection 

basket if you are able to donate any time at all.  
 

 

NAME_______________________PHONE_________________ 
 

Early 6:00-8:30PM          Late 8:30-11:00PM            Work Area  
 

                    Food Tent _______ 

 

Tuesday________  ________                      Zeppoli Tent____ 
 

Wednesday_____   ________                             50/50_____ 
         

Thursday_______  ________                  Ride Ticket Booths____ 
                  (Air Conditioned)  

Friday___________  ________                        Beer Tent_____ 
 

Saturday________  ________          Games of Chance____  
         

   Where Needed________                      Pizza Tent______ 
 

Daytime 9:00 AM -?_____                         Clean up & food prep____  
 

 

 

Any questions call the rectory at 732 -574-0150. 
 

 

 

 


